
 

 

 
 

 

 

Congratulations to all of our staff, students and 

parents on being recognized again this year by the 

U.S. News and World Report as one of the top high 

schools in the nation. The district received a Gold 

medal designation. Kalida was ranked in the top 500 

high schools in the nation and the top 20 high 

schools in the state of Ohio. This is the highest 

ranking our district has achieved with this 

publication.  

  

 

More details can be viewed at: 

www.usnews.com/education/best-high-schools/ohio 

/rankings 


